
 

 
          

 

 

Meet the Tutor 
 

My 3 tops tips for starting secondary school… 

Where to find me: 

 

Contact me: 

 

 

Dear Year 7 Students, 

It was really lovely meeting lots of you at our transition picnics. I am looking forward to seeing 

you all again and meeting some new faces in September. In the Unit Provision there is a fantastic 

team of teachers and support staff who will help you settle into your new school. 

I started working at Corby Business Academy in 2016 as an LSA. 

Since September 2020 I have been teaching in the Unit Provision and absolutely love it! 

 

 
Likes:  Gym/Walking/Crafting 

 
Dislikes:  Seafood and Spiders 

Favourite Colour:  Blue 
 

Hobby:  
 

Crafting and Dancing 

Favourite Food:  
 

Sunday Dinner 

Favourite Restaurant:  The Fox Inn 

Fun fact:  
 

I have worked in America 
and completed 2 skydives. 

 

1. Be kind and build positive friendships 

2. Never be afraid to ask for help 

3. Don’t panic... there are lots of new people feeling just the same as you 

Where to find me: 

 

In the Unit Provision. 

 

If you have any questions please contact 

me on the e-mail address below: 

jessica.mullan@corbybusinessacademy.org 

 

 

Miss Mullan – Teaching Staff 
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